From: "Forsyth, Darwin P" <da1'win.forsyth>
To: "Levinthal, Dave" <dlevinthal>

Subject: RE: Statement from Mayor Frey
Date: Mon, 18 Nov 2019 18:28:48 -0000
Importance: Normal
Inline-Images: image001.png

Hi Dave, | know it’s been a while, so | figured | would just circle back with you to let you know that | haven’t
forgotten about you and that | will get you an update as soon as | have one!

Thanks for doing such a thorough job reporting this issue.

From: Levinthal, Dave <dlevinthal @[ >
Sent: Tuesday, October 22, 2019 4:02 PM

To: Forsyth, Darwin P <darwin.forsyth @ >
Subject: RE: Statement from Mayor Frey

Darwin,

Want to check back to see if there’s been any action on Minneapolis’ efforts to compel payment from the Trump
campaign. Thanks very much.

Best,

Dave Levinthal
Editor-at-large

Mobile/Signal:
Twitter: | /|
Web: https://www.publicintegrity.org/authors/dave-levinthal

The Center for

Public Integrity

From: Forsyth, Darwin P <darwin.forsym@_>
Sent: Tuesday, October 8, 2019 6:07 PM
Subject: Statement from Mayor Frey

All — below is a statement from Mayor Frey reacting to AEG’s decision with regards to their contract with Trump
campaign:

Mayor Jacob Frey: “My position with respect to the operating costs remains unchanged: in keeping with our
contract with AEG, taxpayers should be reimbursed for city-incurred costs resulting from the president’s visit. In
the days ahead, | will be meeting with city leadership and my council colleagues to decide upon the appropriate
path forward.”
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